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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will be decorating their Easter hat 

creations at school in class. The Easter hats will be decorated at school and we ask 

each child to bring along the shell of the hat made out of cardboard but not 

decorated. This can be any shape as long as it fits your child’s head. All students are 

asked to bring any decorations that can be found from home. Some suggestions are 

ribbon, stickers, streamers, pictures, tinsel, glitter, textas etc. Extra glue and masking 

tape will also be helpful. 
 

Kindergarten to Year 2 students will be making their hats with their Primary Buddy class. 
 

All materials will need to be at school in a plastic bag with your child’s name on it by 

Wednesday 20 March ready for construction of the hats to commence that week. 
 

We are sure this will be a very special day for all our students. 
 

 

Ideas for decorations to send in for Easter Hats 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

All students will receive a colourful Easter bookmark to encourage reading during the 

holiday break.  
 

Thank you for your support 
 

K – 2 Teachers 
 


